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Atchison schools expand meal pick-up locations 
(KAIR)--Atchison’s USD 409 continues to feed, through the assistance of the state,
students displaced by the closing of classrooms across Kansas due to COVID-19.

Superintendent Renee Scott, during a question and answer segment on the 93.7
FM morning show, said the pickup locations for the meals have been expanded as
of March 23.

The meals can be picked up from 11 to 1 daily. 

Hear Scott explain the expansion below.  
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